
Report- Career Guidance Programme  

Date : 17th February 2024 

Venue : Council Hall, Ramaiah Medical College 

 

Under the aegis of the Career Guidance Cell, a programme was arranged for the interns of the 

medical faculty at Council Hall, on 17th February 2024 at 2pm. Our Principal, Dr Shalini Nooyi, 

welcomed the audience and introduced the speaker, Dr Belur Prabhakar, who is the Senior Associate 

Dean for Research and Professor, Department of Microbiology and Immunology, at the University of 

Illinois, Chicago. He spoke to the students about the various career opportunities available after 

completion of their MBBS degree, focussing especially on research opportunities, particularly that of 

University of Illinois Chicago. It was an interactive session, with 45 interns participating. The students 

showed immense interest in the possibility of research as a career opportunity. Dr Prabhakar 

patiently answered all their queries, and presented the option of working as research fellows for a 

chosen number of interns from Ramaiah Medical College. The session was co ordinated by Dr Deena 

Patil , Department of Dermatology, who also proffered the vote of thanks. 

 

 

Dr Soumya Ramani,  

Member, Career Guidance Cell. 

Ramaiah Medical College.   

 

 


